## MINNESOTA DISTANCE RIDING ASSOCIATION MEETING MINUTES DECEMBER 9, 1989

Meeting was called to order by President, Steve Hanson at 2:45 P.M.

Treasurer's report indicated a balance of approximately \$2500.00 less a couple of outstanding expenses. Treasurer felt the club would probably have about \$1000.00 remaining after awards expenses.

Motion was made and passed to have Kathy Love move our checking account to an interest bearing account. TCF was suggested.

MNDRA I ride will be held August 4th & 5th, with Mark and Terry Jensen as ride managers, MNDRA II presently is considering either June 23 & 24, or September 29 & 30, Sue Lunderby and Kim Kingsley will serve as ride managers.

Clinic location was discussed. Possibility of working with Chip Jack at the Shriner's Park will be pursued for location. Membership felt it would be a good idea to send every MNDRA member 3 brochures advertising the clinic for them to hand out or post.

A committee was formed to put together a booth display and promotion material for membership use at expos and fairs, etc. Roxanne Swisher, Becky Pipkorn, and Terry Jensen will serve on the committee. Ann and Bernie will make their tape available.

After general discussion it was decided that this years awards will be; Halter Bridles, Sweatshirts, and Horse Sheets.

The MNDRA Banquet will be held at the St. Cloud Holiday Inn, March 24.

Sharon Crysler will prepare and distribute a membership list which includes phone numbers to the MNDRA members.

Interest was shown by the members to tour Minnesota Arabian breeding farms. Andrea Vargo will set up the tour date.

Meeting was adjourned at 4:20.